
LIVINGSTON PARISH FAIR 

P.O. BOX 655 

LIVINGSTON, LA  70754 

 

Invitation for VIP Students 
(K-12 Students with Significant Disabilities) 

  
Dear Fair Friends: 

  

It is time for our annual Livingston Parish Fair.  In keeping with our tradition of setting aside 

time for our VIP guests, the Livingston Parish Fair Association cordially invites your students 

with special needs (those with significant disabilities in grades K-12) to be our guests from 

10:00 am until 12:00 noon on Wednesday - October 8, 2025 for certain carnival rides*, 

entertainment, and refreshments. 

  

Unfortunately, we must limit participation for this event.  We request that you submit the 

"number of students" who wish to attend before September 26, 2025.  Please submit your 

number to Jessica McDonald by phone call or text to (225-603-3360) or email 

(jessica_r_mcdonald@yahoo.com),  
  

Food and drink will be provided for students only.  The above "count" is crucial in determining 

how much we must prepare and serve.  
 

NOTE: Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate students not identified as having significant 

special needs due to the large number of students attending. 

  

Reserve parking will be available for your group.  Please advise the gate security at the entrance 

of your use of this parking area.  Upon arrival, please have one designated person check in with 

me (Jessica McDonald), your Special Needs Program Chairman, at the Green Barn.   

  

Sincerely Yours, 

Jessica McDonald, 

Special Needs Program Chairman 

  
*certain carnival rides determined by Mitchell Bros Inc following insurance guidelines 

 


